
 

 

Christmas Jumper Swap 

Has your child outgrown their Christmas jumper from last year?  Do 

they need a festive top for this season?  

Did you know that 1 in 4 Christmas tops are thrown away or never 

worn again? Our Eco-Committee want to change this by hosting their 

annual ‘Christmas Jumper’ swap shop.  

How it works : 

(1) On Thursday 30th November, your child brings in their ‘old’ top 

(clean and in good condition) and hands it to their class teacher.  

(2) The Eco-committee will organise the clothes into age groups. 

(3) Later in the day, your child will visit the ‘Swap Shop’ where they 

can select a different item to bring home.  

 

Remember that your child can 

wear their ‘new’ Christmas top 

to school on : 

• Friday 8th December - 

Christmas Market Day. 

• Monday 18th December - 

Christmas Party Day. 

Donations of tops will also be 

gratefully received – ages 4 up 

to small adults. Please send any 

extra tops in with your child. 


